
 

 Friday 21st March 2025 

Come to school in non-uniform 
and have a funny hair style! 

 

All donations to be made 
through our JustGiving 

Page which you can find by   
scanning the QR code. 

Thank you! 

 

Year 3/4 Easter Performance 

Details about tickets will be available 
soon - you will only need to attend one 

Monday 7th April - 9.30am 

Tuesday 8th April - 2.00pm 

Parents Open Evenings 

School reports will be given out in March and 

we have arranged open evenings. This is only 

if you have any queries regarding your child's 

report.  

Tuesday 1st April 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

FS1, FS2 and Y1/2 

Thursday 3rd April 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Y3/4 and Y5/6 

 

No need to book an appointment, just 

come along on the day. 

Reminders 

• World book day is on Thursday 6th March. 

• Please can all uniform have children's name 

inside. The office and each class have    
permanent markers if you need to use them. 

Ramadan 

As the holy month of Ramadan approaches, 
we want to acknowledge and support our    
families who may be observing the fast. 
Please  feel free to discuss with school         
anything we can offer during this time. 

Last day of school - Thursday 10th April at 
2:30pm  

NO ACE CLUB 

 

Return to school - Tuesday 22nd April. 

Communication 

This is a polite reminder to update us when 

you change your contact details. If possible, 

please provide an email address that we can 

use to send you important information. This 

can be much quicker, easier and cheaper for 

schools. Thank you.  

Sport 

We have attended more events organised by 

the School Sports Partnership. The children 

had a great time at Get Glowing, Active      

English and dodgeball. A special mention to 

both the year 3/4 and 5/6 sports hall athletics 

teams that competed in the finals. Such an 

amazing achievement. Well done to all those 

who took part.  


